
  

 
13 February, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year our Year 9 students have the opportunity of visiting Canberra for a week.  We are offering this 
excursion in September, 2020. 
 
Our intentions are to depart Assumption College by bus early on Monday morning 14th September to travel 
to Brisbane Airport for a flight to Sydney.  We will spend the day sightseeing in Sydney and arrive in 
Canberra on Monday evening.  Three days will be spent visiting educational, tourist and recreational places 
in our National Capital.  We will depart Canberra on Friday morning 18th September for Sydney Airport for a 
flight arriving back in Brisbane mid to late afternoon, travelling back to Warwick by bus. 
 
To enable costing to be finalised, we need to ascertain the approximate number of students who would be 
interested in taking advantage of this trip, as the cost will depend on student numbers.  At this stage we 
anticipate it will cost approximately $1,250.00.  This covers flights, all entrances, accommodation (cabin-
style) and bus travel plus all meals in Canberra. You would need to allow $10 to $20 a day extra for 
spending, snacks etc.   
 
Please indicate your intentions on the slip below and return it to the College by 25th February.  If you 
do attend, a non-refundable deposit of $350.00 will be required by 1st May.   
 
All students (whether they are attending or not) are asked to complete the tear off section. 
 
For all enquiries, please contact the Assumption College office on 4660 4000. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Fleming 
Principal 
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CANBERRA EXCURSION 

We, the parent/guardian of___________________________________________________ 

ARE / ARE NOT (please circle) able to participate in the ACW Year 9 excursion to Canberra in 
September 2020. 
 
Signed:________________________________(Parent/Guardian)        Date:       /      / 


